
About IP Practice
Outstanding: “Bolstered by a team of more than 45 fee earners
in its IP group, Vision & Associates advises domestic and
foreign clients on all sectors of IP including copyright,
designs, patents and trade marks. Headed by Pham Nghiem Xuan
Bac  [Market-leading  Lawyer],  the  practice  regularly
cooperates  with  reputable  IP  firms  in  Cambodia,  China,
Europe, Singapore and Thailand. […].”

Asialaw Profiles 2016/2017

Tier 1: “Nguyen Nguyet Dzung and Do Quang Hung are key names
in the large team at Vision & Associates, which also includes
well-respected managing partner Pham Nghiem Xuan Bac. […].”

Asia Pacific Legal 500 2016/2017

Our  Intellectual  Property  Practice  Group  deals  with  all
aspects of IP rights, copyright and domain name in Vietnam.
Our services include research and advice on IP laws, filing
and  prosecution  of  applications  for  trademarks,  designs,
patents,  copyright  and  Internet  domain  names;  availability
searches, assignments and renewals; initiating procedures for
oppositions  and  cancellations;  negotiation  and  drafting  of
contracts on licensing, technology transfer, franchising and
distribution;  and  taking  enforcement  and  anti-counterfeit
action. We also assist clients in IP right enforcement by
providing monitoring and “watching” services in respect of
infringements and counterfeit of clients’ IP rights.

Our  IP  Practice  covers  not  only  Vietnam,  but
also Laos and Cambodia where we have associated offices. With
the extensive legal and technical experience of our patent and
trademark attorneys, and a fully computerized IP management
system, Vision & Associates is able to offer clients superior
services at a competitive tariff. Our IP Practice Group has 20
practitioners, assisted by teams of technicians and supporting
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staff in three major technical areas, namely Patent & Design;
Trademarks & Copyrights; and Enforcement & Litigation.

Vision & Associates is a member of the nationwide Vietnam
Intellectual  Property  Association  (VIPA)  and  many
international professional associations such as International
Trademark  Association  (INTA),  Asian  Patent  Attorneys
Association  (APAA),  International  Association  for  the
Protection of Industrial Property (AIPPI), Asean Intellectual
Property Association (ASEAN-IPA), etc. Our patent & trademark
attorneys have been active in bringing IP developments in the
region to the attention of IP right holders in international
conferences and in academic writings.

IP Practice of Vision & Associates is always highly rated by
international legal publications at the first rank in the IP
domain in Vietnam. For example, more detailed information can
be  provided
at:  http://www.worldtrademarkreview.com/wtr1000/rankings/Detai
lV2.aspx?g=1a115e75-1c87-43a2-8754-711a23a3d01c
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